
March 7, 2019 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
107 Jervis Drive 

Golden Meadow, LA 70357 
 

 The Mayor and Council of the Town of Golden Meadow met for a Public Hearing on 
Thursday, March 7, 2019 at 6:45 P.M. at the Town Hall, 107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357.  
The purpose of this hearing was to obtain views on the housing and community development needs 
of the Town and to discuss the submission of an application for funding under the State of Louisiana 
FY2020/21 LCDBG Program. 
 
 Those present were: Mayor Joey Bouziga 
    Councilman Ashton Cheramie 
    Councilman Jody Cheramie 
    Councilman Lindberg Lorraine 
    Councilman Willis Toups 
 
 Those absent were:   Councilman Laci Latiolais 
 
 Others attending were Bryce Autin, Buffy Boura, Frank Boura, Martha Cazaubon, Salvador 
Gonzalez, Jr., Roxxy Leger, Daniel Lorraine, Chief Reggie Pitre, and John Plaisance. 
 
 Mayor Joey Bouziga called the Public Hearing to order at 6:47 P.M.   
 
 Mayor Joey Bouziga informed everyone there were handouts in their folders regarding the 
new application process in order to submit an application for funding under the LCDBG FY2020/21 
grant program. 
 
 A discussion took place regarding the importance of submitting an application for funding, 
the amount of funding available, the range of activities available, plans for minimizing displaced 
persons during projects if necessary, and the Town’s past performance on LCDBG projects 
previously funded by the State of Louisiana.  These projects are ranked on the severity of the project 
and are based on low to moderate income residents. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Councilman Jody Cheramie presented a motion and 
Councilman Lindberg Lorraine seconded adjourning the Public Hearing at 6:55 P.M.  The Council 
unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
    
       _________________________________ 
       MAYOR JOEY BOUZIGA 
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